
Eco Council Meeting                   19.4.23 

Present: 

Beech: James M and Darcie 

Holly: Gabriella and Alice 

Hazel: Jasmine and George 

Willow: Lily and Riley 

Sycamore: Jacob and Clare 

Oak: Poppy and Katie 

What we have achieved since the last meeting: 

 Poppy and Katie have investigated water butts and animal houses and shared their work 

with the rest of the group. 

 

Items arising: 

 The pond has turned purple because of a skipping rope that had been thrown in 

 Riley and Lily are going to make two signs to put up to stop people throwing things in the 

pond. – The signs are up and in place 

 The hens need to be fed every day – please check the rota to see when it is your turn to feed 

the hens. - Yes 

 When you collect the eggs please make sure that you put the silver catch back on to keep 

the hens shed dry. – Hens need to be cleaned out soon – (Next Wednesday 26th April) 

 Mrs Poole to ask Lisa from Forest School to make bug houses for the pond area = Done  

 Mrs Poole to ask FofE for £20 to buy two bird houses and two bug houses = Done – we can 

have more than that to buy some water butts too. 

 Mrs Poole to speak to Mrs FitzGerald about how to sort the pond area out.- Buy some weed 

matting and then lay a path to the wooden decked area, covering the matting with bark 

chips – Urgent to do in the next two weeks before the nettles grow too big. 

 Clear and replant the garden area at the front of the school. 

 

In the future we can hold an assembly to show our work in the pond area  

 


